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Iowa State University 

Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

July 24, 2007 – Enterprise WSUS Upgrade July 31, 2007 

 

The Enterprise WSUS server (sus.iastate.edu) will be upgraded from WSUS v2.0 to v3.0 on 

July 31, 2007. This upgrade will happen in the morning (between 8:30AM-Noon) and result in 

a brief service outage. This will not affect client Windows updates as they will continually 

contact the WSUS server until service is restored. 

 

No client side changes are required. The service upgrade should be transparent to the end-

users. 

 

The existing "client side targeting" will be preserved.  See: 

http://tech.ait.iastate.edu/win2000/admin/WSUSTips.pdf  

 

An announcement will posted when the upgrade is completed. 
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